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October 14, 2024 

The Honorable Linda Gorton 
Mayor, Lexington - Fayette Urban County Government 
200 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 

RE: Homeland Security Grant Award for Application 24-016 

Dear Mayor Gorton: 

On behalf of Governor Andy Beshear, the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate you on the successful grant application submitted for FFY 2024 Homeland Security Grant Program. The 
application referenced above has been awarded grant funding in the amount of $46,650.00. 

Approved Scope of Work: Grant funding shall be used for the purchase a FL 360 Search Camera and Acoustic/Seismic 
Listening Device for the Lexington Fire Department Special Operations Unit. 

DO NOT SPEND ANY FUNDS UNTIL WE CONTACT YOU FOR A GRANT MEETING. 

You, along with the other individuals listed on the application as project staff, will receive an email with instructions on 
scheduling an appointment to meet with us virtually to discuss your award. If you have any questions at any time, please 
do not hesitate to contact our grants management team, Jennifer Annis, Anna Roaden, and Jodie Williams at 502-892-
3382 or via email at Jennifer.Annis@ky.gov or Anna.Roaden@ky.gov or Jodie.Williams@ky.gov.   

Again, please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a successful project. My staff and I look forward to working 
with you throughout the course of this grant. 

Sincerely, 

Josiah Keats 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Office of Homeland Security 
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